Memorandum

oate July 31, 2015

10 Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

suesect Aquatic Facilities Master Plan Update

CITY OF DALLAS

On Wednesday, 5 August 2015, the Park and Recreation Board would like to request a deferral of the
briefing, Aquatic Facilittes Master Plan Update. The briefing was requested by Council to be briefed the
first meeting in August; however, the Board and staff would like to request that Council defer until all staff

are present and available for questions.

Please contact John Jenkins at 670-4073 if you have any questions.
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